
 

 

 

JANUARY 10TH 
TOWN HALL MEETING  
ON BRENHAM’S FUTURE 

About the meeting: 

The City of Brenham is updating its Comprehensive Plan.  This 

long-range plan will help the City – as well as other community 

partners – make sound and coordinated decisions regarding 

the future growth and enhancement of the community.  This 

meeting is intended to obtain business owners’ and residents’ 

(of all ages) input on what priority topics the new plan should 

address, and where the City should focus planning efforts in 

the coming years. 

 

WHEN: 5:15 to 7:00 

PM 

──── 

WHERE: Nancy Carol 

Roberts Memorial 

Library 

──── 

Door prizes for 

participants! 

──── 

Thoroughfare Plan 

Discussion 

──── 

All interested parties 

are welcome! 

QUESTIONS? 

NEED MORE INFO? 

 

Contact: 

 Stephanie Doland 

(979) 337-7269 

sdoland@cityofbrenham.org 

www.cityofbrenham.org 

 

Find us on Social! 

@CityofBrenham 

 

http://www.cityofbrenham.org/

